
 

Your comments and suggestions will be used to help us formulate 

our annual plans for Starpoint.  

Your input is welcomed. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to a 
community forum 

 
Tuesday, March 28, 2017 

 
5:00 p.m. 

 
700 S. 8th St. 

Canon City, CO 
 

to hear details 
of Starpoint’s 
annual plan. 

 
If you are unable to attend, but would like to 

comment, please fill out the form on the back  
and return to Starpoint. 

 
If you are planning to attend, please RSVP 

to Claudia in Canon City, 719-269-2210 
or to Bill in Salida, 719-539-2577 

 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your name (optional):________________________________ 
 

 


